
PINK SHIRT DAY                         
February 28                                                        

Show your support and be a part of 
lifting each other up! 

Sabre Athletics                                                                    

Come cheer on our Sr. Sabres at their last 

home games tomorrow evening.  The Girls 

play Matthew Halton at 6:00 p.m. and the 

Boys game will follow at 7:30 p.m.                           

Good luck to our Jr. teams in their post-

season tournaments this weekend: Jr B Girls 

@ JT Foster, Jr. B Boys @ TMS and Jr. A Boys 

at Willow Creek Composite. Go Sabres!                  

Mini Basketball practices are underway with 

Ms. Arik as their coach.  The team will be               

participating in a tournament at F.P. Walshe 

on March 1. 

Staff Planning & Collaboration Day 

Friday, February 16 

No Classes for students 

Happy Family Day February 19! 

No classes for students February 19-23 

Junior & senior high basketball fees are 

past due.  Please remit to the Office or on 

Schoolcashonline 

Livingstone School Newsletter                         
Wednesday, February 14, 2024 

The Grade 4 class will be traveling to the                     

Pincher Creek SPCA  and Better Chance Animal 

Rescue tomorrow  to deliver their collected                     

donations of pet items! 

The LSA Society will be hosting an Online  Silent 

Auction on March 24 & 25!                                                                  

Donations for this event are  greatly                        

appreciated and may be given to any LSA                      

athlete or dropped off at the Office.                                   

Congratulations to Angie Safranka, who was the 

winner of the Society’s Progressive 50/50 Draw!    

Happy Valentine’s Day!                                                                                              

The students had a great day celebrating in 

their classrooms and the Grades 4, 5 and 6 class 

were able to enjoy a dance this afternoon! 

Thank you to everyone who purchased a                     

Candygram and Crush for a Crush to support 

the Grade 5 field trip to the Telus Spark Centre. 

It’s the last week of One Book Five Schools.                    

We have been having a ton of fun with our daily 

Trivia Contest and hope you have enjoyed             

reading the book, “The Lion of Mars” together! 

Your child must be the age of 5 by                          

December 31, 2024, to be eligible for                       

enrollment.  To register for the 2024-2025 

school year, please visit our website at                    

livingstone school.ca and follow the                        

registration tab. 


